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Once we have received confirmation of your acceptance of this contract, we will provide you 

with a Purchase Order number Invoices, stating the PO number, can be sent to SSCL either 

via email as a PDF (APinvoices-ENV-U@gov.sscl.com) or via post to: 

 

SSCL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invoices not containing the correct Purchase Order number will mean we are unable to 

process them and they will be returned to you. 

 

This contract will be managed on behalf of the Environment Agency by  

.  The contract reference and title given above 

should be quoted on all correspondence.  

 

The contract will be governed by the Research and Development terms and conditions as 

contained within the original request for quotation and modified according to agreed changes 

confirmed in the correspondence mentioned above. 

 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter and confirm your acceptance by return. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Specialist  

 

Email:  
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Receipt and acceptance of award for the above contract, as per the Environment Agency’s 

award letter of 01/09/2022 acknowledged for supplier by: 

 

 

Name:  

 

Signature

 

Date: 05/09/2022 

 




